
Dear All, 

In this current climate of uncertainty, I would like to offer support to 

everyone who finds themselves having to occupy their children for an 

extended period of time at home. 

I am currently working on putting together free art activities for kids on 

Instagram @wildartclub which will hopefully encourage children to 

continue being engaged & creative. Parents & children can then share 

pictures of their creations via the hashtag #wildartclub or via email to 

me, to help continue a sense of connection & community for the 

children. 

This would be open & available to all parents & children, not just Wild 

Art Club members, so please feel free to let your friends know. 

No special art equipment will be required, with activities using everyday 

household & recycling items & very basic art materials, so that everyone 

can join in. 

If this would be of interest to you & your children, then please drop me a line at 

mrspratt@hotmail.co.uk & let me know. 

Best wishes,  Maggie Spratt.   
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